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Rebuild front porch
with Doric columns

CITY OF CAMBRIDGE
Community Development Department

LARGE PROJECT REVIEW

140 Prospect Street

The Community Development Department will hold a Large Project Review
(Section 19.43 of the Cambridge Zoning Ordinance) in the second fourth floor
meeting room of 344 Broadway, City Hall Annex, Cambridge, Massachusetts
on Tuesday, April 10, 2018 at 6:000 p.m. on a proposal to construct a five units
of housing to the rear of the existing structure at 140 Prospect Street pursuant to-
Section 20.208 and 19.43. The developer is Islamic Society of Boston.

The development proposal materials are available online at
http://www.cambridgema.gov/CDD/zoninganddevelopment/largeprojectreview

For further information concerning this meeting, please contact Liza Paden at
617/349-4647, or Ipaden@cambridgema.gov. (TTY 617/349-4621)

New Dormers

Existing Greek Revival House
/ to be renovated
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